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“If you want to go fast, GO ALONE 
If you want to go far, GO TOGETHER 

- African Proverb 
The re-emergence of African Swine Fever (ASF) has become a global threat that poses 
to become Asia's clear and present dangerous pig infection. From its onslaught of 
pocket outbreaks in Europe for years,  it has since become a  regional threat so fast in 
the last months that its current challenge now is how we can stamp it out and ensure it's 
non influx into our herds. Not completely aware of the risks and how to collectively work 
against the virus pose a far greater challenge for a country whose production targets 
continue to hurt profitability amidst global and regional pork demand growth. 

As an industry, we need to act in a progressive and forward-thinking manner. 
Challenging times cannot be used as an excuse for failing to seek out and act upon new 
opportunities to increase knowledge or foster cooperation and renewed relationship to 
move forward as a united industry  

The Philippine Veterinary Drug Association (PVDA) is honored to partner with the 
Philippine College of Swine Practitioners (PCSP) in the printing of the first and most 
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